Docket No. 50-244

May 05 1882

Rochester Gas and Electric Corporation
ATTN: Mr, John E, Mafer

Vice President

Electric and Steam Production
89 East Avenue
Rochester, New York 14649

Gentlemen:
Subject: Inspection 50-244/82-03

This refers to your letter dated April 16, 1982, in response to our letter dated
March 18, 1982.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of
your licensed program.

With regard tc Violation A, we are retracting the citation based on your accept-
able description of the procedural controls which remain in effect to ensure
that timely corrective action will be initiated upon exceeding a predetermined
administrative 1imit for pump bearing temperature.

Your cooperation with us in this matter is apprecfated.

Sincerely,
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Richard W. Starostecki, Director
Division of Project and Resident
L0 Proqrams

cc:
Harry H. Voigt, Esquire
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